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Notice of Public Hearing 

 

The Virginia Department of Social Services is seeking comments on the 
draft Child Care and Development Fund (CCDF) Plan for FFY 2022-2024.  
You are invited to attend a virtual public hearing on June 7, 2021.  Two 
hearings will be held, the first will be from 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. and a 
second session will be from 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.   

If you want to attend a hearing, please send an email with the time you want 
to attend to: jamie.dungee@dss.virginia.gov , and information on how to 
access the meeting will be sent to you.  If you want to provide comments at 
the hearing, please send your comments in advance to 
jamie.dungee@dss.virginia.gov .   

Virginia’s FFY 2022-2024 Child Care and Development Fund state plan is 
available for review and comment at: https://www.dss.virginia.gov/ccecd/.  

Comments on the state plan will be accepted through June 7, 2021.  
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